
Dear members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee, 

 

Please join me in opposing Senate Bill 2137.  

 

This bill would strip authority from the North Dakota Game and Fish to implement their 
CWD Management Plan by prohibiting the Game and Fish from banning baiting practices.  
This bill could also have far reaching effects in the future, in situations that that we may not 
even be able to imagine at this point. 

Please continue to allow the professional and passionate employees of the North Dakota 
Game and Fish Department to make proper and educated decisions regarding our public 
resources. 

 

Thank you, 

Nevin Jenner 

Williston, North Dakota 

701-570-0250 


